
Letter: Heavenly serves Bread
& Broth dinner
To the community,

As they entered St. Theresa’s Grace Hall on Oct. 7, Bread &
Broth’s dinner guests were greeted by the smiling faces of the
sponsor  crew  representing  Heavenly  Mountain  and  Kirkwood
resorts’ marketing and communications team.

In addition to helping with the dinner’s setup and cleanup,
Kelly  Campbell,  senior  brand  manager;  Sally  Gunter,
communications  manager;  Ashley  Smith,  communications
coordinator;  and  Margo  Stoney,  graphic  design  specialist,
generously filled each guest’s tray with baked salmon, roasted
veggies and green salad.

“We were very happy to be able to help out with such an
amazing organization that gives back to our community in such
an impactful way. It was nice to see the smiles our actions
put on people’s faces.”

As the evening’s Adopt A Day of Nourishment sponsors, Heavenly
and Kirkwood resorts once again supported the efforts of B&B
to feed the less fortunate of our south shore community both
with their monetary donation from the Vail Echo Foundation and
their employees volunteering at the dinner.

Bread & Broth is very grateful for the monthly Adopt A Day
sponsorships hosted by Heavenly Mountain and Kirkwood resorts.
Every  Monday,  sponsorships  feed  over  90  members  of  our
community who are in need of a healthy and filling meal.

To help B&B as a donor or sponsor, please contact me at (530)
542.2876 or carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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